

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax: (01481) 724209

16th April 2017

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

Your daughter is currently studying Living the Christian Life in her Religious Studies GCSE. As part of this topic, she must learn about the nature and importance of evangelism and missionary work in Christianity.

I am writing to inform you that I have invited elders from the Church of the Latter Day Saints, more commonly known as the Mormons, to speak to the students about the work they do. The elders are young adults who, for two years, take part in the Church's missionary work by being sent around the world to live in communities and raise the status of the Church. It will be useful for the students to listen to such experiences of missionary work and to have the opportunity to ask questions.

If you do not wish your daughter to attend this talk on Tuesday 24th April, please complete the optout slip at the bottom of this letter and return to me.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Yours sincerely.

Miss Charlotte Le Maitre

CleMaitre

Head of Religious Studies



GCSE Religious Studies – Talk on 24th April 2018

	I wish for my daughterpresentation.	to opt out of this
Signed	l	
Date		

Please return to Miss Le Maitre